PRIME MINISTER

Parliamentary Affairs

Monday and Tuesday next week may be difficult. This is

because there are several controversial statements and Written

Answers to be given, in addition to the business itself. I have
listed these announcements on the Business Note attached. What

is more, we may have to take the Guillotine Motion on the Social

—

Security (Contributions) Bill on Monday 15 December if we do not
get the Bill through before the weekend. =

All of the arrangements which have been made have been drawn
up in close consultation with the business managers, and I do not
think there is any reason to query them. The Home Secretary,
however, may wish to raise the question of his announcement on
the Yellowlees Report which is at present scheduled as a Written

Answer on Monday. He and the Secretary of State for Social Services

have not yet reached final agreement about the terms of the
Answer, and the Foreign Secretary has of course an interest in this
matter as well.

You might perhaps also remind colleagues that in the present
Parliamentary situation it is essential they should avoid, wherever

possible, making important announcements on the last couple of

days before the Recess, and that they sﬁSﬁld keep in touch with the

business managers and the Paymaster General about the timing of
announcements next week, since there may well be a fair number

of minor announcements which Departments might want to make before
Christmas.

Ms

* The CDL s ( l“k,' Huis ewe.\,',.\.]) s arjm'.\&{{“(; the RSGC sintenet .SLOVIJ

be oa\

o 1 becavse of Oppaidim (},,_l:.j: at the momet, Mr Heselta may
be prepad t agete withoot dilally bub wt negd b Contiion a0k

10 December 1980

Wales &) Scolla) will also meke owl shalemeds, ol if o whea.




